



News and Events

- All Wednesday night activities are temporarily suspended and will resume 1/4/23
- \$100 musical contribution was donated to Lottie Moon in honor of Penny Clark
- No nursery or Little Lambs for services 12/25/22 and 1/1/23
- Kimball and Karon Parker made a donation to the nursery department in memory of their grandson, Parker Knight
- The church office will be closed Monday, 12/26/22
- For the New Year, the church will be focusing on a message of "Renewal." A prayer vigil is planned to kick off 2023. More info to come.
- A special prayer request for members of the Pastor Search Committee: Burgess Lane, Kevin Glenn, Gail Feinsmith, Lisa Brannon, & Ronnie Smith

